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In an era of blatant attacks on the working class, this measure is completely 

misguided and uninformed. If we want to tackle climate change, let’s go after 

multibillion-dollar corporations that pollute our state as well as our entire world, not 

small businesses like our Oregon race tracks and motorsports venues. Let’s use 

common sense and oppose this measure, there are much bigger “fish to fry” and 

there is no need to disproportionately attack working class Oregonians, who work 

and play in the motorsport industry. 


